
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

This week has been an assessment 

week and the children have been doing 

a range of tests.  Yet again they have 

tackled them confidently and I will be 

able to share their results with you at 

parents evening. 

 

As part of our science we have been 

looking at how and why shadows are 

formed.  The children have put on 

shadow puppet shows of the arguments 

about light between Hooke and Newton. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday we had a visitor, Amelie, 

who introduced us to the PenPal 

Project.  We are going to be writing 

letters to some children in Cameroon.  

We found out about their school which 

has over 2000 pupils with 90 children 

in each class.  Our children are really 

excited about taking part in this 

project. 
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 If you have any old newspapers that 

we can use for an art project, please 

could you send them into school.  

Thank you. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

5th February – Self Defence Workshop 

12th February – Half Term 

19th and 21st February – Parents’ evening 

8th March – PTFA Quiz Night 

13th March – Who Cares? Workshop 

26th March – Electronics Workshop 

28th March – End of term 

15th April – INSET Day 

16th April – New Term Starts 

6th May – Bank Holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

27th May – Half Term 

19th July – End of the Year 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 

PLEASE REMIND YOUR CHILDREN 

TO BE KIND TO EACH OTHER -

ESPECIALLY WHEN SENDING 

MESSAGES ON WHATSAPP. 


